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MEMORANDUM

To:        Mr. Michael Albert, AICP
Director of Planning and Zoning

qu,gf-From:   Miles 8. Bingham, PE
Director of public Works

Date:    September 13, 2024

Re:       Almedia Gardens subdivision, Phase I
Construction Plans Approval

The Department of public Works (DPW) has received construction plans for the above mentioned
subdivision, dated July 7, 2023 , latest revision June 17, 2024. While not noted, changes were made
to the plans dated August 21, 2024, per file name of a revision which contains weir structures for
drainage within the subdivision. It is these plans DPW has reviewed.

The final  Drainage  Impact Analysis (DIA),  dated May  1,  2019,  latest revision August 23, 2024,
has  been  reviewed  and  is  approved  by  DPW.  Additionally,  the  construction  plans  have  been
reviewed and are in compliance with Parish Ordinance and Public Works policy. Please consider
this memorandum as approval for construction.

Please have the developer coordinate with Public Works for inspection and testing requirements
as well as pre-construction meeting.  Should you have any questions please contact Mr. Lawrence
"Lee" Zeringue, PE or myself at 985-783-5102.

MBB/lpz

cc:         Mr. David, deGeneres, Assistant Director wastewater
Mr. Lawrence "Lee" Zeringue, PE; Sr Parish Engineer
Mr. Chris Welker, AICP; Senior Planner
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